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Graduation Dinner 2023

The Graduation Dinner this year was held at the Harbour Grand Kowloon on the evening of 21 June
2023. It was the first graduation dinner after the pandemic had gone and was also the first
graduation dinner in the Chan Young family attended by the principal and a number of teachers.

Throughout the evening, the graduates shared their fondest memories of their time in school and
expressed their gratitude to teachers. There were also performances by graduates and a lucky
draw. The convivial atmosphere fostered lively conversations and laughter, giving all participants an
unforgettable evening. To close the event, the graduates stood together to sing the school hymn,
and said "Goodbye and thank you" to teachers.

We wish all graduates good HKDSE results, and they carry with them blessings from God, cherished
memories and the invaluable lessons learned during their time at school as they move on to the
next chapter in their lives.




